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Geeks & God Comes to a Close
CWR News
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After 3 1/2 years, Matt Farina and Rob Feature of the Geeks &A God Podcast are moving on to other
endeavors.The aim of their podcast was to "educate and encourage Christian ministries to use
technology and the Internet effectively.” They also had a strong affinity towards Drupal, the system
they used in their professional lives and many episodes focused on Drupal topics. While they didn't
say exactly what they would be doing, they have provided an email signup to get a notification when
the new project is ready to be unveiled.

IA began listening to Geeks &A God about 3 years ago, not long after they had started, but they
already had quite a library of podcasts 1A went back through and still refer to occasionally. Many of
the topics they covered have had a big impact on my own activities online. This definitely will leave a
gap in the resources available to the Christian webmaster.
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